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And we shall raise our 

hands unto the Lord in 

Worship of His 

Goodness and 

Holiness. 

Precious children of 

God worshipping and 

loving the Dream 

Center! 

Feeding the little children. It is fun to learn 

and grow and be in a safe environment of 

love and laughter! 

Some of the Dream Center kiddos 
heading to lunch. God is so good, 
and we are grateful for the 
continued opportunity to be on this 

journey with you. 
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 Lord, send your army to help with 
the great awakening! We love and 

appreciate the teams who sacrifice time 

and effort to bring God’s love to the 
Lakota nation. The ministry is always in 

need of more teams to help in the 

summer, fall and Christmas time periods. 

Let us know if your church, organization, 
and or school group would like an 

opportunity to serve! Love ya’s 

Christmas is coming! 

Christmas at the Dream Center is coming soon! We appreciate all your gifts for the children in the 

past. We are praying and ask you to join us in prayer for the children. Last year we were down in 

donations for the gifts. With the postage so high, we are asking if you use Amazon or online with 

free shipping, do not worry about wrapping the gifts. We will wrap! The ministry can also shop, 

Walmart or Target gift cards are welcome, as well as 25.00 per child donation. If you would like to 

help 2 children its 50.00/ 10 children, its 250.00 and so on.  We did have to limit attendance last 

season due to a decrease in gifts donated. So doing this will help us be able to purchase more gifts! 

We are also looking for bakers to bake cookies, pies, cakes and all types of baked goods for the 

seniors and candy for the children. All gifts and donations should arrive by Dec. 11th. Thank you so 

much for your kindness and love for the kiddos! God Bless you! 


